
Dear Students, Parents and Carers,

Owing to the forecast for higher temperatures between Tuesday 13th and Friday 16th June we

are moving to a non-blazer uniform for these four days. This means that students may leave

their blazers at home if they wish and will not be expected to wear them in school. They must

continue to wear the rest of their uniform as normal.

We will continue to monitor the situation with a view to next week and beyond but if the

temperatures cool down next week we will be moving back to normal uniform expectations

from 19th June.

Year 11 students taking exams are welcome to swap their shirt and tie for an Angmering PE Polo

Shirt if they wish. This is to reflect the higher temperatures in some of the exam rooms.

Many thanks,

Simon Liley, Headteacher


